
 
 

New St. John School Event! 
 

“Night at the Races” 
 

Save the Date: Saturday, October 15, 2011 
 

We hope you can join us for this fun night out at St. 
John School. Come and bet on 10 horse races that 

are filmed at major race tracks throughout the 
country. The results are not known to anyone before 
the race! Bet with the “funny money” you purchase. 

Win prizes! 
 

More information will follow at the beginning of the 
2011-2012 school year. 

 

 


